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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News

Who’s who?

Hi, I am Debbie
and I am the 
school cook and
also run Explorers 
After School Club. 
I have been 
working here for 11 years and started 
when my daughter was in Apple 
class. I have enjoyed every minute 
and it is lovely having experienced 
both perspectives of being a parent 
and working at the school. Long may 
it continue! I have lived in Ewhurst / 
Cranleigh nearly all my life and even 
though I love travelling both near and 
far, I am always happy to return home 
to this beautiful part of the world. I 
love walking, reading and cooking (of 
course!), and am looking forward to 
the warmer weather when I can get 
back into my garden and ‘advise’ my 
hubby what needs to be done!

Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Our library is becoming 
more interactive!
Have a look how 
on the next page……..

We have had another delightful week at
Ewhurst! What a difference a bit of sunshine
makes. Whilst the weather is a bit
changeable please do make sure that your
child comes to school with a named
waterproof coat and jumper/cardigan every
day, even if it does look bright in the
morning.

Your child will be coming home with a
curriculum newsletter today. Please do take
a moment to have a read as it will inform you
as to what we will be up to over the Spring
Term. It also includes some helpful
reminders too. Thank you to the teachers for
preparing these.

Safeguarding our children and keeping them
safe is our number one priority. As part of
this we have created a Safeguarding leaflet
for visitors and volunteers to the school.
Every child will come home with this leaflet
today and we would ask you to have a read
and if you are volunteering refresh yourself
of the information before you come in.

We really value volunteers in school and
there are many ways you can make a
difference. Did you know that you can also
volunteer at lunchtime? We are looking for
people to volunteer between 12.30-1pm
each day to help facilitate play on the
playground. This is a great way of
supporting the school without even having
to be in the classroom. If you are interested
at all please do let the office know.

Mrs McConnell, Interim Headteacher
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Spring Term 2022

January
Thurs 20th Holly class Forest Schools
w/c Mon 24th Science Week for whole school
Fri 28th Drop ins all classes

February
Thurs 3rd Cherry class at Sayers Croft
Mon 7th Holly and Cherry class drop ins
Thurs 10th Holly class Forest Schools
Fri 11th Apple class drop ins
Mon 14th HALF TERM
Mon 21st Everyone back to school
Thurs 24th Cherry class at Sayers Croft
Fri 25th Drop ins all classes

March
Thurs 3rd Holly class Forest Schools
Mon 7th Holly and Cherry class drop ins
Wed 9th Holly class trip to Haslemere Museum
Thurs 10th Cherry class at Sayers Croft
Fri 11th Apple class drop ins
Wed 16th Apple class trip to Amberley museum
Fri 18th Mufti day – Red Nose day
Thurs 17th Holly class Forest Schools
Fri 25th Drop ins all classes

April 
Fri 1st End of term finish at 1.30pm
Tues 19th Everyone back to school
May
Fri 27th End of half term, finish at 3pm
Mon 29th HALF TERM

June
Mon 6th INSET DAY
Tues 7th Children back to school

Awards – 14/1/2022  Maths
Star of the Week
Apple Holly Cherry
William W Benjamin Imogen
Headteacher’s Award
Apple Holly Cherry
Daphne Herbie Cedric
Nola George Chloe
William C Siena Charlie

Admissions Reminder:  
September 2022

Online admissions into Year R 
and Year 3 close on Saturday 

15th January 2022. If there are 
any queries, please don’t 

hesitate to ask. 

Easyfundraising
We have 10 new supporters! A massive thank you 

to you all. Your choice of supporting the school 
with your online shopping without any costs for 
you is so important! In January alone supporters 

have raised £21.17.   

Library
A new interactive display has been added to the
board in the library this week. Children, siblings
and carers, are invited to come and place a vote
for their favourite book. To kick us off, the choice
is between 'The Gruffalo' and 'A squash and a
squeeze'. We will announce the winner weekly.
If you have any suggestions for books you would
like to see in the vote, please email Mrs
Stevenson on

gstevenson@ewhurst.surrey.sch.uk.

Holly class trip
It is finally happening; Holly class is going on their 

first school trip. They will be visiting Haslemere
Museum in March. Due to the pandemic it wasn’t 

possible until  now!

Breakfast Club and Explorers
If you have not yet settled the amount due for 
your booking this half term please could you do 
so. Thank you.

Apple class trip
Apple class is also going on their first trip in 

March. They will be visiting Amberley museum.
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